
Montgomery MEDC 

AGENDA REPORT 

 

Meeting Date: May 16, 2022 Budgeted Amount: N/A 

Department: MEDC Prepared By: Richard Tramm 

 

Subject 

Consideration and possible action for the MEDC to participate with the City and TXDOT in the costs of 

certain TXDOT highway median construction work located in the City of Montgomery.  

 

 

Recommendation 

Authorize City to move forward with upgrades to TXDOT medians. Funding from MEDC can be 

reallocated within the Public Infrastructure category for this at the next meeting. 

 

 

Discussion 

At the last meeting, it was asked whether it was too late for MEDC to work with TxDOT to provide 

upgrades to the median project that is happening on the eastern edge of Montgomery.  Staff touched base 

with their contacts at the TXDOT area office and were told that it was not possible to make changes at 

this point. 

Subsequent to this, a conversation was had with Kyle Bertrand of Gunda, who is making calls with his 

contacts at the Deputy District Engineer’s office to see if there is still the possibility to at least get a 

standard upgrade of pavers.  

Any upgrade would be the responsibility of the City. If MEDC would like to have the upgraded pavers 

put in place, it will need to pay for the cost, although at this point, the cost is unknown. As the medians 

are not over a large distance, it is likely to be a manageable expense. 
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